Mr Denis O’Sullivan
Project Manager

SWS Natural Resources Ltd.
ShinaghHouse

Bandon

Co. Cork

21% October 2005

@ Dear Mr. O’Sullivan,

Reg. No. 211-1

nvironmental Protection Agency
An Ghniomhaireacht um Chaomhnd Comhshaorl

Regional Inspectorate, McCumiskey House
Richview, Clonskeagh Road, Dublin 14, ireland
Cigireacht Réigiinach, Teach Mhic Chumascaigh
Dea-Radharc, Béthar Cluain Sceach

Baile Atha Cliath 14, fire

T. +353 12680100
F. +353 12680199
E info@epa.ie
W: www.epa.ie

Lo Call: 189033 55 99

| refer to the correspondence from Mr. Trevor Buttimer, SWS, received by the

Agency on 7™ October 2005, requesting a seven-week time extension until 30*
November 2005 for the submission of information requested by the Agency under

Article 14(2)(b)(i) of the EPA (Licensing) Regulations 1994 to 2004, in relation to
your Waste Licence Application, Reg. No. 211-1.

| wish to advise that the Agency agrees to an extension of time for the submission of

the above informationto 30* November 2005.

If you have any queries in relation to the above, please contact Noeleen Keavey at

053-60600.

Yours sincerely,

©

Inspector
Office of Licensing and Guidance
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Guardians af the Environment




